
 

FORMER TROOPER OF THE YEAR AWARD 
     The FTA Board of Directors will be seeking nominations from our members for the 2019 

Former Trooper of the Year.  Careful consideration must be given in this selection process.  The 

following guidelines should be considered in, but not limited to, the selection of the person who 

best represents the Association of Former New Jersey State Troopers: 

 

1. Candidate for the Former Trooper of the Year Award must be a ‘Member in Good 

Standing’ of the Association. 

2. Candidates contributions to the Association should be considered, i.e. volunteer time, 

committee service, Board of Directors service, etc. 

3. Civic activities should strongly be considered.  Is the candidate active in charitable or 

civic organizations that favorably reflect on the Division of State Police and the 

Association of Former New Jersey State Troopers?  Has there been a major 

accomplishment, or an award bestowed upon the candidate?  Has there been involvement 

in his or her community activities? 

4. Has the candidate best represented the traditions of the New Jersey State Police and the 

Association of Former New Jersey State Troopers? 

 

     The award will be made at a location determined by the Board of Directors for the 

convenience of all involved. 

 

     If you have someone that you would like to nominate, send all information to:  FTA, Former 

Trooper of the Year, PO Box 7852, West Trenton, NJ 08628 no later that August 31, 2019.  Your 

nominee will be given careful consideration.  Final determination will be made by the 

Association’s Board of Directors. 


